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VIA EMAIL
March 17, 2015

Bonnie Gard
Michael Blackford
City of Gahanna

200 S. Hamilton Rd.
Gahanna, OH 43230

RE:  Vista Plaza—Final Development Plan (FDP 0001-2015) and Certificate of
Appropriateness (DR 0001-2015) Cases

Dear Bonnie and Michael,

We request that the above-referenced matters be tabled from the March 25™ Planning
Commission Hearing to the April 8" Planning Commission Hearing. We are working on the
issues which were raised at the meeting by the commissioners. Qur transportation engineer
more time to review the traffic issues. We are also examining how it may be possible to address
the landscaping issues which was raised. The additional time allow us to better manage these
issues.

| will be out of town on the 25" so please let me know if we need to have someone at the
meeting to acknowledge our request.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.

THE VISTA PLAZA LIMITED PARTNERSHIP

Charles Fraas
Counsel
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